
Queenstown Airport – Future Management, Operation 
and Development 

Adopted – Council 31 October 1997 

Council rescinds its previous decisions dated 23 May 1995 and 26 September 1995. 

The Council adopts the following policies for the future management, operation and 
development of Queenstown Airport: 

 The Board of the Queenstown Airport Corporation shall adopt, promote and 
implement the concept of being a “good neighbour”. 

 The Queenstown Airport Corporation will set up a Noise Abatement committee under 
the terms of NZS 6805. 

 The Council in its role as shareholder will appoint directors to the Board of the 
Queenstown Airport Corporation who, unless exceptional circumstances exist, will 
not be members of the Council. 

 The Council supports the Board of Queenstown Airport Corporation in their funding 
of developments by whatever means are agreed appropriate between the 
Queenstown Airport Corporation directors and the Queenstown-Lakes District 
Council as community representatives, from time to time. 

 Notwithstanding the acceptance of the concept of being a good neighbour, the 
Council recognises and accepts that the Queenstown Airport will remain at Frankton 
and the Council expects the Queenstown Airport Corporation to establish, maintain 
and operate an airport on behalf of the community within the area of the Council that 
is consistent with the growth of the district, the dependence of the district on tourism, 
the expectations of the community at large.  

 To provide for appropriate growth and demand for air services at Queenstown Airport 
over at least the next 10-15 years.  

To support and provide for the extension to the eastern end of the main runway, and the 
development of a taxiway parallel to the main runway. 


